
Hours: Monday—Thursday 12:00 pm—6:00 pm 
Friday 12:00 pm—5:00 pm 

Saturday 9:00 am—12:00 pm 

Phone: (920)346-2350 
Email: director@brandonlibrary.net 

Address: 107 E. Washington St. Brandon 

Did you know that, even though we're currently in a temporary 

location without an outside book drop, our library proudly  

maintains a "fine free" policy? This means that when you check 

out a book from the Brandon Public Library, you can enjoy your 

reading without the stress of late fees. As long as you return the 

books in a timely manner, any potential fines will simply vanish! 

We believe that this approach encourages more patrons to  

explore our collection and engage with the joy of reading,  

reinforcing our commitment to fostering a supportive and  

welcoming atmosphere for all in our community.  

EXPANSION BEGINS 

If you haven't heard, the expansion  
officially began Monday, September 23. 
The moment we've all been eagerly 
awaiting is finally here—construction is 
about to kick off! Capelle Bros. and  
Diedrich from Fond du Lac, the talented 
team we chose, are have started. This 
milestone is a testament to the hard 
work and unwavering support from our 
amazing community.  
 
Contact the library with any questions, 

and stop in the new temporary location 

for any of your library needs. 

MOVIE MATINEE 
 

Monday, October 21! With many 

schools closed, this is the perfect  

opportunity for families to gather and 

enjoy a heartwarming movie matinee 

at 1 PM @ 107 E. Washington St.  

Snacks provided.  

Movie: Back of the Net (1hr 38 mins) 

HALLOWEEN PHOTO OPPORTUNITY 

Stop at the Brandon Public Library: 107 E Washington 

St. on October 31 between 4:30 and 6:30pm for an  

exciting photo opportunity in front of our vibrant green 

screen,  complete with a captivating spooky backdrop. 

CRAFT DAY 

It's sweater weather and pumpkin season, so let's  

combine the two for our a DIY Sweater Pumpkin  

Workshop. Join us on Monday, October 14 at 2:00 PM at 

Bethel Reformed Church (305 W. Main St.) for a fun-

filled afternoon. Please note that space is limited, so we 

encourage you to register early and secure your spot for 

this enriching experience. Together, let’s celebrate the 

beauty of fall. Don’t miss out on this chance to create 

something special!  


